
From: Deb & Paul Moody  
Sent: Sunday, June 02, 2019 6:02 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Western Building Zoning 

 

Dear Mr. Marcoux, 

 

In reference to your letter dated May 29, 2019 regarding rezoning and the possible construction 

of a facility for Western Building Products on N. 115th St, we have concerns about industrial 

run-off going into the Menomonee River. Is the DNR reviewing the proposed plans and signing 

off on the plans? 

 

If there is not some review of the environmental impact, we generally oppose the project. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul & Deb Moody 

Project Neighbor at 

7366 N. Cassie Ave. 

Milwaukee, WI 53224 
 


